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Wakulla County Commissioner Randy Merritt Has Been Elected Vice Chairman to the Apalachee Regional Planning Council Board of Directors
Crawfordville, Florida – The Apalachee Regional Planning Council (ARPC) recently elected their 2014 Officers for which Commissioner Merritt was appointed to serve as Vice Chairman.  The Vice Chair is part of a three member executive committee that provides guidance and direction for future planning.  “This is the second recent regional council leadership position for Commissioner Merritt, the other one being his appointment as Chairman to the Capital Regional Transportation Planning Agency, Commissioner Merritt brings lots of knowledge to the table for our County”, said County Administrator David Edwards.  
The APRC is governed by its 27 Board of Directors members and is an association of elected officials and governor appointees from local governments within its planning district who bring together a variety of viewpoints to focus on regionally shared issues such as transportation, planning, economic development, aging services, housing, infrastructure, and community development.  Membership of the Council includes Counties of Wakulla, Calhoun, Franklin, Gadsden, Gulf, Jackson, Jefferson, Leon, Liberty, and their 28 respective municipalities.  

If you have any questions related to this story, please contact Jessica Welch, Communications & Public Services Director at (850) 926-0919 ext. 706 or jwelch@mywakulla.com
